
From:  
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 12:32 PM 
To: Planning Richmondhill <planning@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Oppose to high density mixed use development on Elgin Mills Road East, Richmond Hill  
 
To whom it is concern  
 
Reference : Amendment Plan from builder 
File: D01- 18008 
         D02-16036 
Address: Elgin Mills Road E 
                 Part of lot 26 
                 Concession 2 E.Y.S. 
 
I am forwarding my concerns and opposing such changes at the said location because of the high density 
and mixed use of condos. Traffic is already bad enough as it is right now. 
 
Thank you but no thank for such condos with stores.  
 
Susan King 
 

mailto:planning@richmondhill.ca

	From:

